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From: Robby Chenoweth <robby.chenoweth18@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 7:56 AM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: Glen Expansion Hearing
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Good Morning,

| am writing in opposition to the expansion of the Glen Investment Group to create (79) new single family residential
lots. This area is too built up with family homes. What this area needs is more schools, businesses, and restaurants.
Schools are at or over capacity, and bringing more homes into the area will only cause more issues. Until the
infrastructure can support more family homes, homes should be placed on hold.

Thanks,
Robby Chenoweth



